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I very strongly support this proposed solar farm development

Reason 14 Employment boost for the local area both within NSW and ACT ,especially during
construction.

2. Improvements made by the developer to local access roads in order for
the increased traffic volume during construction which improvements will remain onward
after construction. 3$WMCh needed extra
energy produced for transmission into the local area within both NSW and ACT through the
Transgrid overhead lines passing through 246 and 248 Southwell Rd where the proposed
construction will be . %@i The location for the
project provides efficient transmission of electricity to the Canberra substation being
only 3 kilometres away with minimal losses due to short distance from supply point to
consumer 458 Any suggestions from those opposing the project on so called
environmental grounds (frogs ,lizards etc) do not understand that the relevant land has
been used for many decades for primary production of livestock and has been cultivated
many times . These environmental impacts suggested by some are exaggerated and
unfounded . The proposed solar farm will continue to graze sheep and lambs within the
project into the future .

6.8 The land holders own and control the land (it is their backyard) and should not be
“compelled to provide a view to anyone who has so far taken the view for granted in the
direction of the proposed site . This is nowhere near an eyesore as some may suggest .

I have not made any donations to any political over the last two years or ever .
I also acknowledge and accept the departments disclaimer and declaration.
With Thanks

Name withheld .
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